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Comments: I am 100% opposed to the project at the Lodge on Holland Lake. This is a very small lake with

currently a small lodge on a dirt road that can not support the huge influx of visitors that this large out-of-state

resort company wants to bring in just to make money for themselves. This resort development will destroy the

natural environment and decrease access for local people. The lodge site is not suitable for the environmental

impact of a large number of guests. There is little to no parking without cutting down trees and expanding the

footprint of the lodge beyond it's current area. I can think of no benefit to Holland Lake, the Seeley Swan area, or

any of the local residents that this development will provide, only destruction of one of the most beautiful lakes in

Montana. 

 


